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1 February 2024  
Primary - Year 6 Hessle Academy Information Evening  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
As a pupil in Year 6 at The Hessle Academy, your child is automatically given a place in Year 7 at 
Hessle High School and Sixth Form College from September 2024.  
  
On national admissions day in March, you will not receive any information from the Local Authority 
unless you have chosen to apply to a school other than Hessle High School. However, from that 
date onwards, you will begin to hear from me as I start the process of welcoming new families to 
our school.  
  
However, as a through-school, we have the advantage of beginning that conversation at an earlier 
stage and I would therefore like to invite you to a Year 6 Information Evening to be held at 
Penshurst Primary School on Monday 19 February at 4.30pm.   
  
At this event, you will;  
 

• Hear from Mrs Preston and other leaders at Penshurst Primary. They will explain what is in 
store for Year 6 pupils during the remainder of the school year.  

• Learn more about the SAT tests that pupils will sit in May and how you can help to prepare 
them to do their best in these tests.  

• Hear from myself, the Academy Headteacher, about the wider transition to Hessle High 
School and how your child will be supported to make a smooth adjustment.  

• Meet and speak to other leaders from Hessle High School, including Mr Chapman, Deputy 
Head, Pastoral.  

• Have the opportunity to ask any practical questions relating to your child’s movement to 
secondary education.  

• Collect resources that will support your child in working towards their SATs.  
 

The presentation will end at approximately 5.15pm and staff will remain on hand to answer any 
specific questions or concerns that you have.  
  
Could you please complete this form to confirm your attendance.  
  
We hope you will be able to join us on Monday 19 February.  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
Mr V Groak  
Headteacher  

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/AipK3iZaUZ

